
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 

 
19th November 2024 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Nursery Class Change of Admission Age 
 
We are very excited to tell you that from January 2025, our admission age will change from 2 years 9 months 
to 2 years 3 months.  
 
The children will be able to join our Nursery Class, on a first come first served basis, and will be able to access 
15 hours of child care during the week either a morning or an afternoon session. When your child turns 2 years 
9 months we will then be able to offer full days and lunch club in line with our current session format.  
 
The cost of a 3-hour session can be covered by 2-year-old funding or through payment at £12.75 per session 
 
We are an established, popular, local nursery with limited spaces. If you are looking for high quality Nursery 
Provision for your child, please pop into the school office and collect an Admission Pack, as soon as possible 
and ask to be added to the waiting list. If you have already completed a pack please pop in to the Nursery or 
email nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk to express an interest in moving your child’s start date forward. 
 
We look forward to being able to support your child at St John’s Nursery. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Haskins 
Nursery Teacher 


